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Dear Friends, 

Greetings and Happy Easter!  I am grateful to God for new seasons and His promise to al-
ways be there for us no matter what season we are in. I know some of you are going through 
difficult times in your personal life and with your loved ones. You wonder if things will ever 
change for the better. 

In this ministry we are often asked, “Can people really change?”  Jesus answers this ques-
tion: “Very truly I tell you, no one can see the kingdom of God unless they are born again.”  
Being born again entails a heart change that is reflected in our behavior and relationships. 
We are to change – to be like Christ. 

However, Jesus knows we can’t change by ourselves. He says, “With man it is impossible, 
but with God all things are possible.”  I always feel relief when I read this verse.  Every day, 
God is ready to change our hearts and our behaviors if we will let him.   

For me, my destructive behavior patterns change when I “cast my cares” on to Jesus and 
trust him to provide. Covetousness, greed, lust, the need to control, worry, anger, loneliness, 
depression, and fear lose their grip on me when I trust that God will provide everything I 
need - including Himself.  God continually reminds me that I do not have to grasp for what 
God wants to place in my hands.   

May we persevere in faith, knowing that we 
serve a God who gives us new seasons of 
change to obey his commands and to watch 
Him work his wonders.  

Kristin Tremba 
Director Exchange Ministries 

Ministering Hope, Healing and Wholeness
to the Relationally & Sexually Wounded Through the Power of the Cross
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“A New Season of Ministry” 

Our Parents Group 
   
The Lord has blessed Exchange Minis-
tries with a wonderful group of parents 
that meet the first Monday of the month 
at 7:00 pm at First Baptist Church of 
Orlando. For many years Cherrie Rowe 
has faithfully facilitated this group. 
Cherrie recounts how the group has 
impacted her life: 

“Who would have thought that through 
homosexuality, of all things, God would 
grace us with so many precious 
friends? Our group has wept together, 
prayed together, and God graciously 
knit our hearts together in love and 
compassion.” 

In March, Cherrie passed the leadership 
baton to Connie Belford. Connie is an 
Exchange Board Member and a former 
employee of Exodus International. As a 
parent who has a son who is gay-
identified, she  can relate to the parents 
who come to the ministry for help. She 
shares: 

“I  believe God is trying to get the at-
tention of His Body to meet the deep 
need of the world by pulling us where 
we feel it the most; closest to our 
hearts, through our sons and our 
daughters.  We are committed to pray 
with each other, hold each other up in 
close confidence, and stand in the light 
together. No matter where you are in 
your journey, YOU ARE NOT ALONE. 
We welcome you to join us.” 

For more information about our Parents 
Group, please call us at 407-514-4356.  
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